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MAVERICK

Americas Quality Mill
August 24, 1989 EXPRESS MAIL

o renIety

Mr. Mike Williams MG €5 '89
State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division . C L
Drawer DD MQEHCE

Artesia, New Mexico 88210
Dear Mr. Williams:

Please let this letter and the enclosed mill certificates
serve to warrant the 8 5/8" 244 J-55 Maverick casing Yates
Petroleum ran in their Laura ZP#l1 on August 23, 1989, to be
API specification 5CT prime material. This product was.
produced on a conversion agreement with Paragon Industries
out of Sapulpa, OK and warranted by Maverick Tube Corp.

I am sorry, but I cannot explain why the metal die stamp
was inadvertently left off the tubes in question. There 1is
no doubt in my mind this material is of API prime quality
and therefore should have bore the API monogram not only in
paint stencil but also the metal stamp.

Friday, August 25, a Maverick representative will survey
the remaining material in Yates Petroleum's inventory and
will die stamp all quantities not already bearing the API
symbol along with the Maverick stamp.

I apologize for any inconvenience this problem may have
caused you, your organization or Yates Petroleum. If you
have any further questions regarding this matter, please do
not hesitate to call me.

" Manager

cc: Sam Bean
Yates Petroleum

11 McBride Center Dr. 1-800-325-1777 Mailing address:
Suite 200 1-314-537-1314 P.O. Box 4128
Chesterfield, MO 63005 FAX: 314-537-1316 Chesterfield, MO 63006



